
 

 

 

 
 
 
To Parents/Carers of year 11 students 

 

We are excited to extend an invitation for both year 11 students and their parent/carers to come along to our BGLC 

Careers Fair on Wednesday 18th September 4-7pm. Our event aims to provide our year 11 students with a 
valuable insight into the various options available to them once they have completed their GCSEs. It will give them the 
opportunity to connect with various educational providers, such as local colleges, including our Post 16 team here at 
BGLC, as well as others that offer information on apprenticeships and other pathways. It will also support them with 
understanding the application process. 

The fair is being held in the Groby Sports Hall and each provider will have a stand for our students to obtain resources 
and information from, as well as the opportunity to speak to them with any ideas/questions they or you may have. You 
do not need tickets for this event, just come along from 4pm onwards, there will be parking available onsite. As a 
Careers team it is our aim to support our students in gaining the knowledge necessary for them to make an informed 

choice about their next steps. If you have any queries, please email careers@brookvalegroby.com 

We look forward to seeing you there 

Mrs Beth Rumming (Careers Lead) & Mrs Sarah Norton (Careers Advisor) 
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